FamilyPromise

in Ancka County

Family Promise Update

Over the past two months, Grace has actively supported Family Promise. In
early March, we hosted a Breaking Barriers workshop for clients at FP,
where we served dinner and delivered a presentation on effective
communication. Additionally, we have organized meal trains and created
Hospitality Baskets and Move-In Baskets for many families at Family
Promise.

There are two significant upcoming events at Family Promise. First, we will
celebrate the groundbreaking of a dignified and innovative housing space
for families in need of shelter in Anoka County. This event is scheduled for
Tuesday, April 22nd, from 4-6 PM at the Family Service Center, featuring a
shovel ceremony at 5:00 PM. We invite you to join the Family Promise
community in celebrating the beginning of construction and the collective
effort that has made this possible. Please register at
www.familypromiseanoka.org/groundbreaking.

The second event is the annual free breakfast, “Share the Promise,” taking
place on Thursday, May 8th, from 7:15 AM to 8:30 AM at the Bunker Hills
Activity Center (12800 Bunker Prairie Rd, Coon Rapids, MN 55448). Join us
to learn more about Family Promise, discover ways to get involved or
donate, and enjoy a complimentary breakfast.

Thank you for your continued support of Grace and Family Promise over
the years. If you have any questions or would like to learn more, please
reach out to Dave Jenkins, Gayle Pacholl, or Alden Riley.



